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Ferrymead Heritage Report

The Board resolved to receive a letter from the Ferrymead Heritage Park who thanked the
Board for the consideration of a request for discretionary funding.

Phillipstown School

A letter was received from the Principal of Phillipstown School seeking funding of $2,090 to
preserve Phillipstown School historical material.

The Board resolved to grant $2,090 from its discretionary funding to Phillipstown School for the
purpose of preserving historical material for the following three projects: photo albums, a photo
gallery and a wall cabinet.
Redcliffs Public Library

The Board resolved to receive a letter from Redcliffs Public Library thanking the Board for
funding of $1,100 for the 2002/03 financial year.

Heathcote Valley Community Library

The Board resolved to receive a letter from the Heathcote Valley Community Library thanking
the Board for funding of $1,100 for the 2002/03 financial year.

Te Ropu Tamariki
A letter was received from Te Ropu Tamariki requesting $4,000 from discretionary funding.

It was moved that the Board grant $4,000 to Te Ropu Tamariki. The motion was declared
carried on a division by five votes to three, the voting being as follows:

For: Bob Todd, Linda Rutland, Rod Cameron, Yani Johanson, John Freeman
Against:  Brendan Smith, Erin Baker and David Cox

Correspondence from Frances Ryman

A letter was received from Frances Ryman seeking support for the concept of a documentary to
be made.

The Board resolved to write to Frances Ryman indicating they support her interest in the area.



